Text for editors, distributed in May 2005

New science education newsletter: Xplora

European Schoolnet is soon launching a new portal for science teachers, including primary
school teachers who teach science, called Xplora! To accompany the portal, there will be a
brand new newsletter in English, French and German. It will include news about projects,
activities, resources and much more.

To become a subscriber, and receive the first issue, please email alexa.joyce@eun.org - don't
forget to state your preferred language.



